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Introducing the BABoK study group 2024!
At this year's first Session of Inspiration,
we proudly launched the study group for
BABoK and ECBA certification.

Three enthusiastic board members
(Christel, Nidhin and Robert) will guide a
motivated group of business analysts
during about six sessions. The focus is
on the theory from the Business Analysis
Body of Knowledge (BABoK) and
applying this knowledge to obtain
(primarily) the IIBA ECBA certificate.

The official kick-off of the study group is on 29 February. Are you able to come to our corporate
sponsor Valori in Utrecht? Then you can attend the kick-off in-person. If you cannot, you can also
participate via Zoom.

Did you miss this Session of Inspiration or want to read up on what was discussed? Then view the slides
with all the details surrounding the study group here.

You can still register for the study group until Monday 26 February using this form.

Stronger Together with Information Management 2.0
On Thursday evening 28 March, our corporate sponsor
Pancompany in Den Bosch is facilitating the next
Session of Inspiration; 'Together Stronger with
Information management 2.0: Successful Organisations
in the Digital Age'. 

Meanwhile, the maximum number of participants has
been reached, but registration is certainly still possible.
If there is sufficient interest, we will organise a second
session in a slightly more northern part of the
Netherlands.
Register for this SoI by sending an email to: info@dutch.iiba.org attn: SoI #2
Please note, this session will be in Dutch!

https://dutch.iiba.org/sites/dutch/files/Presentaties/2024/Introduction%20IIBA%20Study%20Group%202024_Feb2024.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdnFrJqWPoAj0g5lbNTMikdPNyUj_VjWrUfS6HqGZIXPx4uvQ/viewform


#BABeyond24 - discount for IIBA NL members!
On Thursday 30 May, IIBA NL will co-host
BA&Beyond '24 in Amsterdam. We are
delighted to see a large number of IIBA
members in the programme again, and we as
a board will also be present ourselves. You
will soon be able to find the programme at
ba-beyond.eu. 

IIBA members get €50 discount on the
entrance fee, which is a very interesting
offer during the Super Early Bird period!

Calendar
Besides the study group, you can expect more interesting sessions from us in the coming
months:

28 March: Stronger together with IM 2.0 - location: Den Bosch / PanCompany
3rd week of April: Data Informed Decision Making - location: t.b.d.
2nd week of May: topic and location t.b.d.
30 May: BA & Beyond 2024 - location: Amsterdam
3rd week of May: BA & Architecture - location: t.b.d.

Podcast - The Daily Business Analyst
Early this year, the working group made a first Podcast episode of The Daily Business Analyst, in
which we as IIBA NL Board mainly looked back on the activities in 2023. 

For everyone, it was the first experience of making a podcast, but partly thanks to Sogeti's
professional studio, the result is impressive: the episode has already been downloaded 100
times! Haven't listened to it yet? Then still do so, for example via Spotify.

We will make the second episode in April. If you have any ideas or would like to participate
sometime, let us know! Send an e-mail to info@dutch.iiba.org with ref: "Podcast".


